
 
 
 
 
 

April 4, 2025 
 

 
 
 
Dear Seaford Families, 
 
We hope this finds you well! As we enter the Spring, our students 
and teachers are diligently preparing for our New York State 
Assessments. 
 
Please be aware that all 6th, 7th, and 8th graders will take the New 
York State English Language Arts Assessment on April 29th and 
April 30th. Additionally, all 6th, 7th, and 8th graders, except those 8th 
graders taking the Algebra Regents exam, will take the New York 
State Math Assessment on May 7th and May 8th. All exams will 
begin at the start of period 1. 
 
As always, please feel free to reach out to us with any questions or 
concerns. You can reach Mr. Polite, our testing coordinator, via 
email at jpolite@seaford.k12.ny.us or you can call the main office at 
516-592-4200. 
 
Thank you and, go Vikings! 
 
 
In Seaford Pride, 
 
                                                 
Dr. Raphael Morey    Mr. Joseph Polite 
Principal     Assistant Principal 
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